
Subject line:  California ProLife Council Candidate Questionnaire 
 
 
Dear Candidate: 
 
I am a volunteer for the California ProLife Council, the state affiliate of the National Right to Life 
Committee. I understand you are running for local office. Thank you! Public service is an 
honorable endeavor and you are to be commended for showing an interest in improving your 
community. I have attached a questionnaire which we use to determine a candidate's position 
on issues related to the right to life so the information can be disseminated to pro-life voters. 
We may also use it to endorse a particular candidate for office. 
 
Please complete the questionnaire and email back to me by September 15. Please email me 
with any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 


